
 
685 Third Avenue, New York, New York 10017 USA 

 

   

Date: 2021-02-09  

 

Re: Dismissal request for FCC ID: SWX-AF60HD; Granted on 2/8/2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We, Ubiquiti Inc., hereby declare that no product bearing the FCC ID: SWX-AF60HD has 
been marketed or sold in the United States as well as anywhere in the world. Due to the 
marketing date being undecided, we would like to request a voluntary dismissal of this 
application ASAP for confidentiality reasons. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Mark Feil / Compliance manager 
Ubiquiti Inc. 
Tel: 408-942-3084 
E-mail: compliance@ui.com 
 
 
 


